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_

Newsletter 1% March 2019

Dear Parents and Community Members,

This morning, a group of children bravely helped in the cold cleaning the statue and signs at the
crossroads. It was a messy job, but worthwhile | feel, so please do have a look at their work when
passing school. May | apologise in advance to the parents of children involved as coats got a little
splashed.

Children have also been starting to think about our forthcoming journey through Lent and we will be
asking children to make Lenten promises. It was very moving to hear some of the children’s thoughts
about this in worship this week.

The Spring term is now more than half way through and with the Easter break so late this really is the
last push for children preparing for tests this year. Please see letters coming out today about meetings

for parents where you will find out about how you can support your child. If you are unable to attend we
will send out information, however we urge you to come if you can.

Have a lovely weekend,

Alison Patchett

Bournebrook is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children. We expect all staff,
volunteers and parents to share this commitment.

Pancake Day — Tuesday 5™ March

Pancake races will take place on the playground Diary
at 2.30pm (weather permitting). All parents are h
. L Tues 5" Mar Pancake races —2.30pm
invited to join us. h
Wed 6™ Mar Start of Lent
World Book Day — Thursday 7t" March Thurs 7" March World Book Day
\ . Mon 11™ March Y6 parent meeting - 9am
Please see attached flyer fc?r details of activities Tues 12" March Y1/2 parent meeting — 9am
we have planned for the children. Wed 13" Mar Beech/Ash trip
h «
Sats and Phonics Screen Meetings Thurs h14t Mar Y2 / Y4 Road safety session
Fri 15" Mar Y1/ Y2 Music morning
Parents of year one, two and six children are Wed 27" Mar NSPCC workshop Y1-Y6
invited to meetings about the assessments. We 13" - 28" Apr Easter holiday

hope all parents can attend.
Please note, Monday 29" April is not a training day.

“Where Children Grow and Flourish, Cradled by Christian Values”



We are looking forward to celebrating WBD 2019 in school on Thursday 7th
March. We aim to foster a lifelong love of literature at Bournebrook and to
support this, the following activities have been planned for the children:

Dress as a book character
Back by popular demand, all children from Nursery to Y6 are invited fo come to

school dressed as a favourite book character.

Take a SHELFIE
We invite children to send in a Picture of themselves next to their book shelf at

home or reading their favourite book for a display in school.

Story Sharing
At the end of the day, children will be sharing a story with some of their House

friends. If any parents can offer to read a short story to a group of children,
Please let us know - we would love Yyou fto join us!

We hope your child enjoys all of the planned activities. Don’t forget, children
will also be receiving a £1.00 book token.

‘Where we grow cradled by Christian values’
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